
 
Hello Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd-grade families, 
 
We are collecting the CMS iPad, charger, and case that your child received at the beginning 
of this school year.  Please wipe down the iPad and case and remove any writing or stickers 
that your child may have attached to it. 
 
If your child’s case or charger is lost or damaged, please follow the links on the J.W. Grier 
website to replace the lost/broken item so that it is ready for student use next year.  Please 
send the replacement item with your child on his/her collection date. 

On your child’s scheduled collection day, please be sure that your child brings their iPad, case 
and charger to school.  

Kindergarten and first grade in-person students were asked to turn in devices on Friday, May 
21st.  Second grade in-person students will turn in devices on Monday, May 24th.  K-2 Remote 
Students will turn in devices in the front parking lot of J.W. Grier on Tuesday, June 1st from 
8:00 - 3:00. 

We sincerely appreciate your partnership.

Principal Wilson


